
 

	

 
 

ADVISORY_COVID – 19 
 
Cotonou, 25th March 2020. 
 

 
Dear Valued Clients, Partners, Principals and Stakeholders. 
 
In view of the recent developments on the COVID-19, governments and local authorities around 
the world are calling for cities and nationwide mandatory lockdowns. 

Due to this, OMA Benin Sarl wish to remain fully operational by implementing a “Work From 
Home” strategy, starting from 30th march to the 10th April 2020.  

During this period our Shipping, Logistics and Liner activities will continue to run with a limited 
staff on duty in our premises and the remaining personnel working remotely. In any case, we shall 
continue to be at your full disposal through emails, phone and video calls. 

Kindly, be ensured that, we shall continue to give you timely updates of changes and new 
developments regarding this situation. For more information, please visit our website at 
https://www.omagroup.com/coronavirus-covid-19-benin/  
 
 
Please keep adopting barrier gestures and keep Safe.  
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
OMA Benin Management 
 
 


